
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 1st September 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well and that you have enjoyed the summer break.  

 

We are really looking forward to welcoming the children back to school and cannot wait to 

see their smiling faces. 

 

As you are preparing for the return to school, we would like to update you about our school 

uniform provider. School jumpers and cardigans will be available from Steady School Wear 

on Holderness Road (please find details below).  

 

The school uniform is staying the same, however the logo on the school jumpers and 

cardigans will be slightly revised and modernised. Children will still be able to wear the 

previous style of jumpers and cardigans, so please do not worry if your child continues to 

wear these. This will be a gradual transition. 

As always, grey trousers and skirts and yellow/gold polo shirts will be available to buy from 

local supermarkets and clothing stores. A reminder of our school uniform can be seen on the 

attached poster.  

As we prepare to welcome the children back to school, I would also like to make you aware 

that we will resume our usual school procedures for the beginning and end of the school day. 

The school doors will open at 8:45am. All children should therefore be ready to start school 

promptly at 8.55am. FS2 children can be collected at 3:20pm from the FS door.  KS1/KS2 

children should be collected at 3.25pm from their class line on the school playground.  

I will write to you over the next few days with details of our Trust and school updated COVID 

measures, following National Guidance. 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you all next Wednesday. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Phillipa Donnelly 

Head of School 



 


